
                                                                                                                                                                                

LADY LANE PARK SCHOOL 
 

BULLETIN NO. 895 
 

Date:     Friday 28
th

 September, 2018 
 

 

Week Commencing 1
st

 October  

Tuesday 2
nd

 October – Governor’s Meeting 7.00pm 

Tuesday 2
nd

 October –U9 Netball at Gateways school 

Wednesday 3
rd

 October – U11 Rugby at Moorlands School 

Thursday 4
th

 October – Free Stay & Play at The Lodge for new and existing families with children 

aged between 18 months – 4 years old 

Friday 5
th

 October – Macmillan Coffee morning – from 8.15a.m 

 

Coming Soon 

Thursday 11
th

 October – The Friends AGM – all welcome 

Friday 12
th

 October – Cake & Bun Sale in the playground (weather permitting) at 3.30pm for 

POPI (see Mrs Craven, Ella 5 for donations) 

 

 

Many thanks to two of our Advisory Governors who came into school this week to help in various 

classes, talk to the children, experience lunch and have a tour around the school.  Mrs Vincent 

and Mrs Nash-Myers were very complimentary about the children and loved their day. 

 

Today we had Martin Chatterton, a School Author from Authors Abroad who entertained the 

children with live performance drawing.  Following his presentation, Mr Chadderton stayed in the 

hall for a book signing session for any children wishing to purchase books.   This was a wonderful 

opportunity for our pupils to purchase a book and have it personally signed as a memento for the 

day; all money raised by book sales is used to raise funds for a chosen charity, The Charlie Waller 

Memorial Trust.  This charity works towards helping young people deal with depression and the 

school also made a contribution to this worthy cause.  Thank you Mr Chadderton for a super day! 

 

Please don’t forget we have our first Stay & Play session at The Lodge next week so if you have 

any little siblings or friends with children aged between 18 months – 4 years old, please come 

along and see what super things the children in Lower Kindergarten experience. 

 
 

If you haven’t looked at our twitter feed recently @ladylanepark, you are missing out on some 

amazing images of your children enjoying different activities here at school. Please take a look and 

let us know if you like it! 

 

 

Best wishes to you all from Mr N Saunders and all the staff. 

 

 
@LadyLanePark 



 

 

Clubs and Activities –Autumn Term 2018-19 

 
To start week commencing Monday 10

th
 September 2018 unless stated. 

 

  Location 

 

 

Day Time Hall/Gym Outside Classroom Staff 

 

Monday 1.00-1.30 Young voices/’Voice Works’ workshops 

(F4-U6) 

Mrs Cartwright 

Mrs Lorimer 

 3.30-4.30 Table Tennis  

(L6-U6) 

  Miss Raw 

Mrs Mulligan 

 3.30-4.30   Art Club  

(F4-F5) 

Mrs Cardus 

 3.30-4.30   Homework 

clinic (L6-U6) 

Mrs Arnold 

 

 4.30-5.40 Dance (F4-F5)   Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-4.30 Jnr G&S  Gym/Music 

room 

Mrs Earl 

Mrs Lorimer 

 

 

 

Tuesday 3.30-5.30 Gym Club   Mrs Waters 

 

 

Wednesday 2.10-2.30 Table Tennis  

(F2-F3) 

  Miss Raw 

 3.30-4.15 Table Tennis 

(F4-F5) 

  Miss Raw 

 3.30-TBC Ballet   Mrs Prescott 

 3.30-5.30  Fixtures  Mr Saunders 

Mr Walker 

Mrs Smith 

 7.00-8.00p.m Leavers’ Dance   Mrs Hudson 

 

 

 

Thursday 8.00-9.00 Dance (F2-F3)   Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-4.15  Activ-8 

(F1) 

 Mrs Kernick 

Mrs Wilson 

 9-12.30 Voice works   Mrs Cartwright 

 3.30-4.15   STEM club (F3) Mrs Moffat 

 3.30-4.45  Football club 

(F2-U6) 

 Mr Walker 

Mr Saunders 

Mr Rawling 

 3.30-4.45  Netball club 

(F3-U6) 

 Mrs Smith 

 

 

 

Friday 8.00-8.30 Jnr Running Club  (F4-U6) Mr Walker  

 

 3.30-5.00 Dance (L6-U6) 

 

  Mrs Hudson 

 

 

 

 

 



Forest Schools 

 

Autumn Term 

 

Half Term 1 Half Term 2 

03/10/18 Lower 6 07/11/18 Form 2 

10/10/18 Upper 6 14/11/18 Form 3 

17/10/18 Form 5 21/11/18 Form 4 

 28/11/18 Form 5 

 05/12/18 Lower 6 

 12/12/18 Upper 6 

 

Spring Term 

 

Half Term 1 Half Term 2 

09/01/19 Form 2 27/02/19 Form 2 

16/01/19 Form 3 06/03/19 Form 4 

23/01/19 Form 4 13/03/19 Form 3 

30/01/19 Form 5 20/03/19 Form 5 

06/02/19 Lower 6 27/03/19 Lower 6 

13/02/19 Upper 6 03/04/19 Upper 6 

 

Summer Term 

 

Half Term 1 Half Term 2 

24/04/19 Form 2 12/06/19 Form 2 

01/05/19 Form 3 19/06/19 Form 4 

08/05/19 Activity Week 26/06/19 Form 1 

15/05/19 Form 1 03/07/19 KG/LKG 

22/05/19 KG/LKG  10/07/19 F3 

 

                                         The Forest School Team (Mrs A Grote, Mrs J Saunders & Mrs S Cardus) 

 

 

The Friends of Lady Lane School AGM - Thursday 11th October, 7.30pm in the School Hall 

 

The Friends of Lady Lane Park School & Nursery organise fun events during the school year for all 

the children in school to enjoy.  The funds raised pay for many extras such as the recently 

provided stage lighting in the hall for future school productions, a play kitchen and equipment for 

Kindergarten and an Historical activity day which Mrs Smith is organising.  The Friends have also 

agreed to pay for the annual pantomime performed by the brilliant M&M Production company 

plus a Drama day in school as well as providing free events for the children such as school disco's 

etc.  The Friends rely on parents and family members getting involved and supporting the events, 

any offers of help no matter how small make a huge difference to the organisation of these 

events. 

 

If you could get involved in any way, please come along to the meeting, you will be made very 

welcome! 

 

Mrs S Nash-Myers, Chairman of The Friends 

 
 

 



 

 

Ruddigore 

There are still a few places left for the Ruddigore Holiday club from Monday 22nd - Friday 26th 

October 2018, plus the Show which is held at Bingley Arts Centre on Sunday 4th November. 

 Advanced Notice 

Letters are now available for next year’s Show and Holiday club "The Yeoman of the Guard"  

Monday 15th - Thursday 18th April 2019. Show date Saturday 27th April 

Please speak to me in the school playground if you would like any more information. 

Mrs S Earl 

  

  

Leeds Dyslexia Festival  

 

HAVE YOU BOOKED YOUR TICKET? 

 

Just a reminder about the Leeds Dyslexia Festival which takes place on the 29
th

 September 2018. 

You can now also book tickets online to the many workshops and speakers on offer.  Please follow 

this link:- 

 

https://leedsdyslexiafestival.checkfront.co.uk/reserve/ 

  

You need to check that the 29th September is checked on the calendar so you can book your 

workshops.  

Dr S Reid 

  

 

 

Menu 1.10.18 

 

 

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

 

Friday 

Breadcrumbed 

Vegetable Burger 

 

 

 

 

Sliced Potatoes & 

Fresh Mixed Salad 

 

 

 

 

Toffee Mousse 

 

 

Mild Chicken 

Korma  /  Mild 

Quorn Korma 

 

 

 

Fluffy Rice, Naan 

Bread & Raita 

 

 

 

 

Ice Cream 

Homemade 

Lasagne  / 

Vegetable Lasagne 

 

 

 

Peas 

 

 

 

 

 

Vanilla Sponge & 

Custard 

Roast Pork  / 

Creamy Vegetable 

Bake 

 

 

Apple Sauce, 

Mashed Potatoes, 

Steamed 

Vegetables, 

Yorkshire Pudding 

& Gravy 

 

Chocolate & 

Orange Cake 

Tuna Pasta Bake 

 

 

 

 

Fresh Seasonal 

Side Salad 

 

 

 

 

 

Pineapple & 

Mandarin Layered 

Pudding 
 



 

 

School Calendar 

 

Please look out next week for our calendar of events for this year. Apologies for the delay in 

issuing this but we have been awaiting confirmation of a number of dates from external providers 

to complete it.  

Mrs Wright 

 

 

POPI 

 

Good afternoon, I’m Samantha, Ella Craven’s mum in Form 5 (yellow beetle)! I run a charitable 

organisation called Pass on Preloved Items (POPI) based in Keighley. We help vulnerable families 

with young children by passing on donations through referrals. We currently have 115 

professionals from 50 agencies who collect from POPI.  

  

We are always in desperate need of cots, cotbeds, prams, double buggies, universal buggy boards, 

pressure fit safety gates and fireguards. There is a long list of other items we occasionally need on 

our group. Please note we sell SURPLUS 0-5yrs clothes and toys to raise money for safety gates.  

  

We also provide a free beautiful gift wrapped hamper for pregnant mums who are struggling 

containing toiletries and other essentials for new-borns.  Any hamper donations such as Cream 

washing up bowls, Nappies size 1, Maternity pads, Breast pads , Bubble bath / shower gel for new 

mummies, Baby shampoo / lotion / liquid, Cotton wool balls, Hot chocolate sachets etc would also 

be gratefully received.   

  

If you have anything to donate please contact me first on 07514535079, on our Facebook group 

(link below) or grab me in the playground. I can fit everything except cotbeds in my car!  

 

I hope you will help support our cake and bun sale which Ella is organising on the 12
th

 October.  

Thank you so much for your help, together we can make a difference in our local community.  

  

Pass On Preloved Items (POPI) Keighley  

  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1359933040765818/f 

 



 









 
 

 

 



 


